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CSW Celebration!

Principal Message



Greetings Holy Family,

Thank you all for helping us celebrate Catholic Schools this week. Monday the students looked great in their
sports attire and Tuesday we had many families walk through during our Open House. Lunch with families and
bingo today are sure to be memorable. The fun continues tomorrow as we celebrate our teachers and Friday
when our grandparents and friends come to see us shine.

Next week on Wednesday will be our annual State of the School address along with the 3rd quarter Parent
Club Meeting. Our goal this year has been to come together for important meetings, and this is one. Part of
attending State of the School is to hear and understand where we are and where we hope to go for next year
prior to registration. I will be sharing about many topics including, but not limited to, accreditation, enrollment,
tuition, and parent commitment. The meeting will be in the library at 6:30 beginning with Parent Club reports.

God bless you all,
Mrs. Day

Upcoming Events
Here are a few upcoming events.

● Jan. 27-Feb. 3 - Catholic Schools Week
○ Thursday - Teacher Appreciation: crazy socks with uniform, staff luncheon, and cards.
○ Friday - Grandparent/Special Friend day: visitors will enjoy a school-wide concert and see our

classrooms.
● Feb. 1 - School mass sponsored by 3rd grade
● Feb. 2 - Grandparents/Special Friend Day presentation - 10:45 in the church

○ NOON DISMISSAL - NO Afternoon Extended Care
● Feb. 7 - Parent Club Meeting with State of the School Address 6:30 in the school library
● Feb. 9 - No School - Teacher In-Service
● Feb. 16 - Mid-year conferences

School Announcements:
State of the School & Parent Club Meeting
Next week is our 3rd quarter Parent Club Meeting where Mrs. Day will be presenting the annual State of the
School Address. This presentation not only highlights where we are as a school since last year, but it also
launches our registration for the 2024-2025 school year.
PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND THIS MEETING.

Intent to Enroll - 2024-2025 School Year
Please visit the portal before the 2nd to complete your forms for your student(s). This information is vital in our
planning for the upcoming school year. If you lost the email from two weeks ago, here is the link:
hfsauburn.schooladminonline.com/portal
ALSO, while you are in your portal, update your cell phone number and enroll in receiving messages. This is
another way we can quickly send out messages to families in emergent situations.

Mid-Year Conferences



Teachers will be sending home notices for conferences next week. These are optional conferences, however, if
you receive a message from your teacher for the need to conference please come! If you don’t hear from your
teacher, but still want a conference just reach out to them.

Parent Club News
Raffle Sale
Looking for an opportunity to sell your raffle tickets, sign up to sell after mass!
Please remember students must be supervised by an adult.
Tickets can only be sold to those 18 years of age or older and CASH sales.
Any questions, email Melissa Patrick memamo77@msn.com.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0949ADAF2DA7FD0-45503006-raffle

Scrip News
The Scrip Store will be open on Thursday, February 1st regular hours of 8:00am until 9:00am. One Friday
February 2nd the Scrip Store will be open during the hours that our Grandparents and Special Guests are
here. Thank you to Mrs. Leskovar for arranging this special schedule for us!

Parent Club Statement
Included in today’s Wednesday Envelope is your Parent Club Statement. If you have any questions, please
contact Mrs. Brock in the school office.

Development News
Social Media
We now have a HFS Alumni group on Facebook. We need to have alumni join. If you are a HFS Alumni or
know someone who is, please encourage them to join. The link is: Holy Family School - Auburn WA
Alumni There isn't anything in the group yet but once we get members we will start using the group.

We are also encouraging any alumni graduates from the years of 2004 and 2014 to purchase tickets and
attend our auction. This would be a great way for them to reconnect as well as support their alma mater.
Again if you know any of these folks, please encourage them to join the page and attend the auction.

Buy your auction tickets! The link is: Purchase Auction Tickets (ejoinme.org) Cut-off for ticket purchases will
be Friday, March 1st.

Enclosures/Attachments
Parent Club Statements
2023 Extended Care Tax Statements
February Calendar
Auction flyer
Scrip News
Scrip Form

mailto:memamo77@msn.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0949ADAF2DA7FD0-45503006-raffle
https://www.facebook.com/groups/957953052713117/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/957953052713117/
https://hfsauburn.ejoinme.org/2024AuctionTix


Class Picture Day flyer - picture envelopes to order will come next week
Catholic Schools Family Night Men’s Basketball Family flyer


